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Note from CEN/ISSS Secretariat 
 
 
The following comment was received by the CEN/ISSS Secretariat during the public 
consultation phase related to WS/eCAT which was launched at the end of September 
2002. 
  
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
14 October 2002  
 
Subject: Proposed CEN/ISSS Workshop eCAT  
 
Dear CEN Colleagues, 
  
It seems to me that the title ( Multilingual Catalogues for Products and Services in 
eCommerce and eBusiness (CEN/ISSS/WS/eCAT) is misleading. 
  
I am sure that the WS will not produce any catalogue for products and services but a 
"cataloguing technique for multilingual catalogues for products and services .... ". 
  
Is my understanding correct? 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Gerd Ochel  
European Telecommunications Standards Institute  
European Co-ordination Officer  
Tel: +33 (0)4 92 94 42 47  
Fax: +33 (0)4 93 65 47 16  
e-mail: gerd.ochel@etsi.fr  
 
 
Kind regards 
Barbara Gatti 
Workshop Manager 
CEN/ISSS  
rue de Stassart, 36 
B-1050 Brussels 
tel +32 2 5500834 
fax +32 2 5500966 
www.cenorm.be/isss 
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